
IDOT NEWSFLASH (April 11, 2008):  
ITEM 141 WORKSITE TO BE OPENED FOR INSPECTION  

Item 141  
Contract 66771  
Grundy County  

Potential bidders wishing to inspect the site of work for this project may do so 
Monday April 14, 2008.  

The Morris Wetland site will be open for inspection on Monday, 4/14/08 from 8:00 
am – 1:00 pm.  
Contact Earl Peterson @ (815)405-0483.   

A 4WD vehicle is recommended..  

 


